
Greg H Olson, SAINT LOUIS, MO.
Dear FERC Commission members,

This pipeline is vital and critical infrastructure supplying natural gas to 
approximately 650,000 which includes but is not limited to; military 
installation(s), homes, businesses, hospitals, daycare, senior 
centers/assisted living facilities, homeless shelters, and animal shelters in 
the St. Louis area. Commerce and every day living will be negatively impacted 
in a state that is recovering successfully from the pandemic. 

We ask that the Commission not revoke the Spire permit and KEEP THE PIPELINE 
OPEN. Its function fuels everyday life and activity of St. Louis citizens and 
the successful business recovery from the pandemic in Missouri.

Respectfully, 
Greg H. Olson
Resident and Spire Natural Gas Pipeline Customer
Address:
5115 Butler Hill Court
Saint Louis, MO 63128
314-894-1498 Home Phone
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